From Today's Readings

The Holy Family of Jesus, Mary, and Joseph

And the Word became flesh and made his dwelling among us, and we saw his glory, the glory as of the Father's only Son, full of grace and truth. Christmas reminds us of the gift God is giving us all year round – Jesus. What shall we do with this precious, invaluable gift we have received? Share it, of course. Give to others the way God has given to us. Give free of charge – mercy, forgiveness, love and compassion – gifts that never stops giving. How do I experience the gift of Christ in my daily life? How can I share that gift with others?

December 26, 2021

Fr. Jude Siciliano

St. Joseph Events

Monday, Dec 27 9am Chapel Mass

Church Open: Noon-3pm

Tuesday, Dec 28 9am Chapel Mass

NO Scripture Study

Church Open: Noon-3pm

NO Faith Formation

Wednesday, Dec 29 Parish Office Closed

Thursday, Dec 30 9am Chapel Mass

Parish Office Closed

Friday, Dec 31 9am Chapel Mass

Parish Office Closed

Saturday, Jan 1 4pm Mass

Sunday, Jan 2 9:30am Spanish Mass

11:30am Mass

(Livestream Sunday Mass (9:30am or 11:30am) on St. Joseph Catholic Church Facebook page

**Office Hours: Mon, Tues, Thurs & Fri: 9am -4pm



Please Keep Our Parishioners in Prayer:

Mary Clark
Geri Trevino
Mingo Rodriguez
Leonardo Hernandez
Mario Soza
Ramiro Santoya
Christina Salcedo
David Malecke
Fred Quiroga, Jr.
Frank Pena
Joseph Polselli
Peggy Perez
Raymond Zizumbo
Albert Vasquez

On-line Giving Available:

Dear Parishioners, St. Joseph on-line giving is now available for your convenience. Please go on our website (www.stjosephsaginaw.org) and click the GIVE tab. You have the option to specify where/how your gift is applied (Sunday Offering, Mortgage, CMA, Outreach, etc.). Also if you wish, you may make your gift re-occurring by just clicking that option. When you sign-up, you will need your banking routing number, account number or a credit card number. Please call the office and Diane can walk you through the process. This sign-up could result in your parish envelopes to cease. Thank you for your consideration.

Wishing our Parishioners a Blessed New Year:

Fr. Frank, Matt, Josie, Benita, Diane Terri and Albert

The Parish Office will be closed on Wednesday, December 29th thru Friday, December 31st for the New Year Holiday.



- +Joseph Barocio
- +Simon Trejo
- +Margaret Mary Montgomery
- +Chun Kyong Banda
- +Juan A. Mata
- +Antonio F. Mata
- +Eusebio M. Zamora +Esperanza Pardo
- +That all may be welcomed and dwell in Christ's abundant love for all eternity.

Please pick up your 2022

Religious Art Calendar compliments of Snow Funeral Home. Thank you to Snow Funeral Home for your continuous generosity to St. Joseph Church year after year. Please keep in mind that the calendars are distributed on a "first come, first serve basis." Look for them after both Masses this weekend.

Christmas Church Décor:

A special THANK YOU to Mina Fulgencio and her loyal crew for the beautiful Christmas décor! Our parish looked so festive with the splendid Christmas trees and gorgeous poinsettias display. May the lord continue to bless you for all you do for our parish time and time again.

Next Progressive Bingo

The next St. Joseph Progressive Bingo is scheduled for Sunday, January 9, 2022 at 2pm. All are invited & remember to bring a friend for some great food fun and a good time!

2021 Annual Contributions:

The 2021 St. Joseph Parish contribution statements will be available after January 31st. Please call the office @ 989-755-7561 to request your statement. CMA (Christ Mission Appeal) contribution statements must be requested separately thru the parish office. REMEMBER TO PLEASE, PLEASE NOTIFY THE PARISH OFFICE OF ANY ADDRESS OR PHONE NUMBER CHANGES TO KEEP OUR RECORDS UP-TO-DATE. Thank you in advance for your cooperation and attention in this year-end documentation.